
                 Together, We’re # Extraordinary!                                                   

    
Welcome back to virtual speech services for Arrowhead school!  Hope you had a relaxing and 

enjoyable summer, and we are very excited to see you back at school.  We can’t wait to start 

working on your child’s speech therapy goals virtually. We look forward to helping your child 

succeed and have a great year.   Our goal is to help your child with accomplishing targeted speech 

and language goals, while having as much fun and engaging as possible.  We will occasionally 

provide activities to work on at home, because we believe that students that practice skills 

frequently outside of the school day (therapy session) make faster progress.  Just a reminder that 

we do have a department website that can be found under the staff websites heading on the 

Arrowhead School webpage. On the webpage, you will find many valuable resources to support 

your student with at home practice and reinforcement of skills learned in direct speech services. 

Feel free to contact us through email should you have any questions or concerns. We are going to 

have a great year. 

 “At Arrowhead, we have something special to offer your child at every point in their educational 

journey. We are ‘Ohana’  everyone is family.”                      

Go Panthers!  

Your Arrowhead Speech Team,  

Cheryl Cooper, SLP                   Cheryl.cooper@dvusd.org 

Cassi Johanson, SLP                   Cassi.johanson@dvusd.org                                      

Bethany Stem, SLPA                  Bethany.stem@dvusd.org 
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